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January 16, 1952

Dr«. P. P. Laude D.D.S.
State University of Iowa
Iowa City, Iowa

Centlemen:

I am glad to have your letter suggesting that your
meeting of the Towa Ornlthologist Union might be interested
in hearing something about m{ ducks while they are in session
at their annuel meeting the Othﬂ?f 7ZQL?9. i

I will be glad to take the time to take part in the pro-
gram. I could do a much hetter job of course if I could have
your group here in Burlington in May which is right at the
height of their nesting activities. %hat of course is imposaible..

Would you be good enough to let me know the size of the

group and how much time jou would want from me. I would prefer
to make my remarks very informal and more in the nature of a
seminar than a formal talk.

At your convenience I will appreciate hearing from you.

Sincerely yours,

THE LEDPOLD COMPANY

Trederiec Leopold
Pres. Gen'l Mgr.




